

January 16, 2020

Wolfpack Hockey Club 600 Main Street Woodbridge, NJ 07095

Re: Toys Donation

Attn.: Mr. Paul Losik

Dear Mr. Losik,

The members of the Cpl. Kevin J. Reinhard Detachment of the Marine Corps League wish to take this opportunity to thank you and all the children for the very generous donations of toys during our annual Holiday Toy Drive.

It was heartwarming witnessing the enthusiasm and generosity these youngsters displayed when donatating those toys.

Please assure your team, Mr. Losik, that those toys collected did find their way to many a child whose only toys were but these. We do personally deliver these toys to inner city churches and schools, community outreach programs, public housing authorities and many other charitable organizations all having programs in place for the less fortunate families during the holiday season.

This would not be possible if not for the generosity of The Wolf Pack Hockey Club and other folks such as you all. Thank You!

Wishing all a Very Happy, Healthy and Prosperous New Year!

Sincerely,

Paul B. Coleman

Adjutant